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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 27th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to an information meeting about the Year 2 SATs that will be administered in 

May 2019.  

 

The meeting will be held on Wednesday 3rd April from 2:30 - 3:10pm.  

 

During the meeting, we will explain the experience the children will have and you will have a chance to look 

at previous test papers taken by the children, which we shared with you at Consultation evening. 

 

During this week, your child will also receive their personalised SATs Easter pack, which we explained at 

Consultation evening. This is designed to be short, simple activities to encourage your child to keep up the 

good work they have started, and to give you an idea of their next steps and anything they are currently 

finding more challenging. Please do bring in completed tasks after Easter. 

 

If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below by Tuesday 2nd April 2019. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs L. Burnham  Mrs M. Richardson   Mrs D. Reynolds 

Y2 Class Teacher  Y2 Class Teacher   Headteacher 

 

 

Year 2 SATs Meeting 2019 

 

Child’s name ______________________________________________ 

 

 

I would like to book _________ seats. 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________ Parent/Carer  Date: _____________________________ 
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